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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE ASSISTANT CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY I. GARDINER OF ST. HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 25TH OCTOBER 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister advise whether 6-monthly reporting will be provided on the expenditure on the Our 

Hospital project and, if so, when will such reporting begin and what level of detail does the Assistant Chief 

Minister intend to include; and if no such reporting is intended, will the Assistant Chief Minister explain 

why not? 

 

 

Answer 

 

I can confirm that 6-monthly reporting will be provided with respect to the Our Hospital project and this 

reporting will be aligned with the Annual Report and the June half yearly financial reporting cycle. 

 

The level of detail will provide sufficient information to explain where funds to that point have been 

applied at an expenditure category level, including summarising any utilisation of client contingencies 

and optimism bias for the period. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


